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Editorial 

 

As the Editor of the academic, electronic, open-access journal PRESCHOOL & 

PRIMARY EDUCATION I have the pleasure and honor of presenting our first volume. Our 

journal is published by the Laboratory of Pedagogical Research and Applications of the 

Department of Preschool Education of the University of Crete, Greece, under the support of 

the Greek National Documentation Centre. 

The journal aims to contribute to the development of scientific dialogue and the 

dissemination of scientific knowledge produced in the international field of preschool and 

primary education. It publishes original research that meets the highest standards of 

scholarly and practical significance, as well as issues of interest in child development, 

educational theory and practice. Articles in the Greek and English languages are accepted 

for publication solely on the basis of merit, according to the results of a blind peer-review 

process. An international Editorial Board of distinguished scholars contributes to our effort 

to achieve the highest standards for our journal.  

I am grateful to the authors from Greece, UK, Canada and Cyprus who sent their work 

to be published in our first volume. I am also thankful to the Editorial Board, as well as to 

the guest reviewers whose commitment in terms of time and expertise contributed greatly to 

the quality of this volume.  

I hope this journal has a very long successful future and provides an international 

forum to discuss issues of preschool and primary education. 

 

Eufimia Tafa 

Editor 
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